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       Dear Parents/Carers,					                     Friday 4th September 2020 





Welcome back!


We have had such a wonderful start to the school year. 


Thank you parents for following our new system for the beginning and end of the school day. Your patience and support has been incredible. 


The pupils have returned very happy, settled and ready to learn after missing so much school! They are enjoying the new play equipment and being back with their class mates.


Please keep an eye on Class Dojo for any further updates and information.











Attendance


Whole school: 90%! Wow!!!


Well done for attending this week, it has been so amazing to see you all return after such a long time.





Homework and Reading books


Homework will be shared on Class Dojo. Please take a photo of your child’s work an upload it onto their portfolio where there teacher can mark it. Reading books will be given out weekly and ‘quarantined’ when returned to school.





Foundry Food Pantry


Our FaB Food open every Tuesday from 12-3.30pm at 46 Foundry Rd. First visit is free. Sign up to become a member and pay £4 to take away groceries and toiletries. We provide essential items at low cost to help you budget and save money. 


No referral necessary - just come along. Please wear a face mask. We all need to make savings!











Year 7 secondary school applications: Deadline is the 31st October!


Some of our pupils have just started Year 6 but we need to think about September 2021! We will be running workshops to support with your applications throughout the week of the 28th September for Year 7 applications. More details to follow.


Information on how to apply will be posted on Class Dojo.











                                            

